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Save the Date
The Southeast Louisiana Staff Development Organization

invites you to save the date
September 20, 2019
1st Annual Professional Development Practitioners Seminar
Woman’s Hospital
100 Woman's Way, Baton Rouge, LA 70817
The conference provides professional nurse educators and academic nursing faculty with the knowledge, tools and resources to advance their professional development and clinical performanceThe conference provides professional nurse educators and academic nursing faculty with the knowledge, tools and resources to advance their professional development and clinical performanceThe conference provides professional nurse educators and academic nursing faculty with the knowledge, tools and resources to advance their professional development and clinical performanceThe conference provides professional nurse educators and academic nursing faculty with the knowledge, tools and resources to advance their professional development and clinical performance
The conference provides professional nurse educators and academic nursing faculty with the knowledge, tools and resources to advance their professional development and clinical performanceThe seminar is designed to provide professional nurse educators and those nurses interested in the roles of the educator with the knowledge, tools and resources to advance their professional development and clinical performance.
This is a jointly provided educational offering by the SLSDO and Our Lady of the Lake provider unit.
Our Lady of the Lake is an approved provider of continuing nursing education by the Louisiana State Nurses Association, an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center’s Commission on Accreditation.

Contact hour will be awarded for attendance of the entire program and completion of the post program evaluation.
Contact information:

Rosie Kiper BSN, RN

CNE Coordinator

225 765 7068

Rosire.kiper@fmolhs.org
Southeast Louisiana Staff Development Organization
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